
On August 3, 2017 COGCC Environmental Staff (Alex Fischer) conducted an environmental field inspection of 
Wexpro Company’s (Wexpro) J.C. Donnell #17 Location (Location ID: 313383, API 05-081-07422).  The following 
participated in an onsite for Wexpro’s proposed Powder Evaporation pit and tour of their Canyon Creek facility in 
Wyoming. 

Tammy Fredrickson Dominion Energy Wexpro 
Chet Deru Dominion Energy Wexpro 
Jon Lison Dominion Energy Wexpro 
Keith Sauter BLM 
Shawn Wiser BLM 
Janell Cory BLM 
Tim Barrett BLM 
Tracy Perfors BLM 
James Roberts BLM 
Joseph Wright CDPHE 
Jerry Hoberg Moffat County Planning 
Alex Fischer COGCC 
Weather was partially cloudy and temperatures about 70 degrees Fahrenheit. 

The following is a summary: 

• JC. Donnell #17 is a former PAed well converted to a UIC well which was SI at the time of inspection.  
Wexpro stated that this well is no longer viable and proposed to construct an approximate 150,000 bbl 
evaporation pit at this Location.  Currently infrastructure is in place which includes six 400 bbl tanks for 
slop oil (condensate) separation and produced water.  All tanks are in a lined steel bermed secondary 
containment. 

• Wexpro representatives stated that when this Location is active, typically 3-4 trucks per day would 
services this Facility. 

• BLM had concerns regarding the sage grouse at the proposed Location and proposed other possible 
Locations (Musser 4 and 25) in Sections 4 and 5, T11N, R97W. 


